
From: Rijssen, noortje-van <noortje-van.Rijssen@minbuza.nl>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 5:48 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Bouman, N.W.M. (Nicolette) - DGMI <nicolette.bouman@minienw.nl>; Rene Lefeber [MINBUZA] 
<rene.lefeber@minbuza.nl>; Albert Koers <a.w.koers@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2015/133 (Netherlands) - questions from the Committee to the parties 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
 
With reference to the message below, I would like to inform you that it has been brought to our attention 
that the English text of the Netherlands’ 2010 national renewable energy action plan (NREAP) is in fact 
already available. However, we would still need an extension of the time limit to address the remaining 
points in the Committee’s letter. 
 
Therefore, please find a revised version of our letter attached which I hope you will be able to bring to the 
attention of the Committee. 
 
With kind regards, 
Noortje 
 
 


